
 

 

 

 

Town of Hartland 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 

The report of the audit of the Town of Hartland for the fiscal year ended  
June 30, 2024, is on file for public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk. 

 
Dated at Hartland, CT, this 25th day of March, 2024. 
 
 
Therese Gundersen 
Town Clerk 


